
February 21, 2021 – St. Anthony Thanks Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to thank our community partner, CHI St. 
Anthony Hospital.  From COVID test kits, to an athletic trainer, to funding for 
School Based Health Centers, St Anthony plays a critical part in serving our 
students.  Thank you, CEO Harry Geller and the entire CHI St. Anthony 
organization, for your support of our schools. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


